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To Whom It May Concern 
Dear Sirs, 
I am writing on behalf of Aviemore Community Enterprise Company Ltd (ACE) to express our 
support for the Asset Transfer Request made by Aviemore and Glenmore Community Trust. 
ACE is a long established local Community Enterprise, which leads and supports a wide range of 
community assets and activities. We very much recognise the importance of the Glenmore area 
for both visitors and local people, and we believe this proposal will be a positive enhancement 
for all. 
We particularly welcome the potential for community ownership and management of the 
catering offering, and the opportunity for investment in the wider community. We are also very 
supportive of the proposals to celebrate the rich heritage of the Glenmore area. 
Best regards 
Peter 
Peter Long 
Director, 
On behalf of 
Aviemore Community Enterprise Company Ltd. 
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